
 

 
  

 

Notice of Public Hearing 
City of Floresville  

FY 2015-2016 
Budget 

 
The City of Floresville will hold a public hearing at 
6:30pm on Thursday, August 27, 2015 and Tuesday 
September 8, 2015 to consider the proposed FY2015-
2016 Budget. The meeting will be held at the Council 
Chambers, 1120 D Street, Floresville, Texas 78114. 
 
Citizens of the City of Floresville are encouraged to 
attend and express their views. 
 
Citizens interested in reviewing the proposed budget may 
contact the City Secretary’s office located at City Hall, 
1120 D Street, Floresville, Texas 78114 (830)393-3105 
or view online at www.cityoffloresville.org. 


